
This Community Forum will address concerns from citizens
about commercial aircraft flight paths and associated noise
impacting South County cities and residential communities. 

Learn about the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA)
Next Generation Air Transportation System (NextGen) and 
newly implemented Southern California Metroplex Project.

A Q&A discussion will be held following the presentations.

South Orange County:
“Under The Flight Path”

Monday, May 15 – 6 PM to 8 PM

Laguna Niguel City Hall 
30111 Crown Valley Parkway

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
(Alicia Pkwy & Crown Valley Pkwy)

OC Supervisor Lisa Bartlett
in association with 

Supervisor Todd Spitzer,
John Wayne Airport and

The City of Laguna Niguel
Invites you to attend a Community Forum

For more info, contact James Dinwiddie at
(714) 834-3550 or james.dinwiddie@ocgov.com.

For info on the FAA’s NextGen, visit www.faa.gov/nextgen.
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